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Date:  February 22, 2022 
 
To:  NOHA Associations and Single Entry Teams 
 
From:  Sue Shepherdson 
 
Re:  Affiliation 
 
 
The Ontario Hockey Federation (OHF), via Hockey Canada, have provided for some flexibility 
with respect to Affiliation so to allow Teams to continue to play games in a safe manner.  
 
The NOHA Board of Directors have approved that Associations can continue to add Affiliate 
Players to rosters until February 25, 2022 at midnight.   
 
As the HCR is presently locked automatically as we are past the last registration date, any 
Affiliate Player additions must be sent to Kiersten Maitland at kmaitland@noha-hockey.ca.  
 
For affiliation within the Association, simply provide the names to her.  For example, a Player 
from North Bay U13 HL is affiliating to North Bay U13 A.  While the forms are required 
internally by the Association, the NOHA does not require these forms.   
 
Where a Player from one Association is affiliating to another, the forms must be provided to 
Kiersten. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Sue Shepherdson 
NOHA President  
 


